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October 10, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Brenda Erdoes, Legislative Counsel 
 
C/o Debra. Corp 
Legislative Counsel Bureau (LCB), Legal Division 
401 South Carson Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701-4747 
 
     RE: Filing of Permanent Regulation R031-11: Regulation Relating to  
           Hazardous Waste 
 
Dear Ms. Corp: 
 
Attached is a permanent regulation referenced above that was adopted by the 
State Environmental Commission (SEC) on October 5th 2011. Also attached is the 
filing statement required by NRS 233B.066 and the SEC form for filing 
administrative regulations with the Secretary of State. 
 
This proposed regulation deletes NAC 444.8752 through NAC 444.8788, inclusive. 
These regulations established provisions for a grant program to demonstrate 
methods and technologies for minimizing the generation of hazardous waste. 
Because these grants were issued in the 1990’s and no new grants have been 
awarded for over 10 years and none are planned in the foreseeable future, the 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection is proposing to delete the authority 
for these grants as established in the above referenced state regulations.    
 
More information about this regulation such as workshop notices and related 
background information is available on the SEC website at: 
http://www.sec.nv.gov/main/hearing_1011.htm 
 
The contact person for this regulation is Mr. Eric Noack at 687-9366.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

John B Walker 
John B. Walker 
Executive Secretary 
 
JBW 
Enclosure 
ecc: Rose Marie Reynolds, Deputy Attorney General 
       Colleen Cripps, Ph.D., NDEP  Administrator 
       Dave Emme, NDEP/Deputy Administrator 
       Eric Noack, NDEP/BWM 
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